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NEWS RELEASE 
         May 23, 2022 

 

The South Wood County, Nepco, North Park and Dexter County Park beaches will open to the 

public on Friday, May 27, 2022.  Beaches will remain open through Labor Day weekend.   

 

Wood County Parks & Forestry beaches are not staffed, and are unguarded.  Dogs are not 

allowed in the beach areas. 

 

We hope you will come and enjoy the Wood County Parks this summer.  Make your camping & 

shelters reservations here: https://parksreservations.woodcountywi.gov/parks/ 

 

For information, contact us at (715) 421-8422, visit our website at 

www.co.wood.wi.us/departments/parks, or find us on Facebook!  

 

Sandra Green 

Parks & Forestry Office Supervisor 
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